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19th April 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope you had a very enjoyable Easter break and were able to get out and about to meet up with family and friends at last.
In March I wrote to reassure you that there was work going on behind the scenes to secure the leadership position for West Tytherley CE Primary School. This work involved many meetings as well as a great deal of exploration about the various opportunities that were available to us. We were guided in this work by the Diocese and Hampshire Education Authority. 

Throughout, we have been mindful of the need to ensure stability and strong leadership for the long-term future of West Tytherley Primary school.  The individuality and uniqueness of small schools is much valued; children are known well, and parents have a real sense of belonging to a very close community. However, small, rural primary schools are extremely vulnerable to the winds of fortune – a change in leadership or staff, or an upset in the local area can cause numbers to fluctuate immensely, putting class numbers, staff numbers and the economic viability of our small schools under pressure.
Since January 2021, the highly experienced headteacher of Broughton Primary School, Mrs Macey, has been working successfully at West Tytherley Primary school in the role of Interim Executive Headteacher. The current arrangement between the two schools has been working very well, and Mrs Macey has welcomed the opportunity to apply her expertise in a new setting. 
The governors saw the potential benefit of a maintained collaboration between the two schools, and the opportunities to share expertise that could benefit both. This encouraged the governors of both schools to explore the potential benefits of a more formal federation between the two schools. This would allow West Tytherley to retain the expertise of a very experienced Headteacher, as well as opening opportunities for staffing, resource and training expertise between the two schools as a strategically planned approach. 
At the heart of our considerations is ‘What long-term solution would bring most benefit to the school and its children?’ We want to maintain consistency for West Tytherley and ensure long term stability, while providing opportunities for our children to have a broader educational experience. We believe a Federation could achieve this ambition. 

Attached to this letter is a consultation document to give more information, and to allow stakeholders to feedback on the proposal, as well as Frequently Asked Questions which we hope will answer your queries. There will be the opportunity for parent questions to be considered during timetabled drop-in sessions with Mrs Macey and members of the Governing body. Your feedback will support Governors when they make a decision later this term.  
I’m sorry I couldn’t share this with you before Easter, but we have a strict timetable we must adhere to as we enter the consultation process. We look forward to hearing your views and I very much appreciate your patience.
Yours sincerely,




CJ Evans
CJ Evans and Governors of West Tytherley CE Primary School
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